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JUNE, 2016 

 

FROM THE EAST: 

Greg Yoder, WM 

 

Brethren greetings from the East:  

 

Congratulations to the newly elected 

officers for 2016-2017: 

 

RWB John Pace, Worshipful Master, 

WB Fred Yberra, Senior Warden 

Bro. Harvey Chiles, Junior Warden 

Bro. Larry Young, Treasurer 

RWB Barry Jenkins, Secretary 

 

A special thanks to Kimberling 

Chapter #164 for honoring us at our 

last meeting.  As always we were fed 

very well.  Brethren, I encourage you 

to join the Eastern Star, if you are not 

already a member along with your, 

wife, daughters, mother, sisters, 

nieces, and extended family relatives 

such as granddaughters, great 

granddaughters, mother-in-law, sister-

in-law, daughter-in-law to name a few.  

Contact any member and they will be 

happy to give you a petition for 

membership.  We need to help support 

the Eastern Star in order for it to grow 

as well as our own Masonic Fraternity.  

 June 14
th

, we will have a 50 

year presentation for two of our 

Brothers, Larry Boggs and Larry 

Bayliff.  A spaghetti dinner will be 

served at 6:00 pm with the open 

presentation at 6:45 pm.  The meeting 

will open at 7:00 pm. when the Degree 

of Fellowcraft for Brother Shaun 

Hatcher will be held.  We will have a 

practice on June 7
th

 on Second Degree 

at 6:00 pm.  

 Plan to attend the District 

School of Instruction at Billings 

Lodge on June 27
th

   

 Looking ahead, first meeting 

in July will be move up night. 

 

 Brethren, our thoughts and 

prayers go out to the Lodge Brothers 

and family members who have had 

medical procedures and other issues 

recently.  I encourage each of us to 

take time to send a card, make a phone 

call or visit for support and 

encouragement.   

 

 Please note the upcoming 

events and mark your calendars.  I 

enjoy seeing members interactions 

together.  A special thank you to 

Brother Jerry Sullivan for cutting 

down the weeds around the lodge, he 

also made repairs to our sign on the 

front of the building. 

 

 I look forward to seeing each 

of you at lodge. 

 

Yours in Masonic Peace and Harmony 

 

 Greg Yoder, 

 Worshipful Master 

 

FROM THE SECRETARY 

W. Bro. Larry Dreppard  

  If you have moved or have 

new email address or 

telephone number….please let 

me know.  
 

MASONIC WRITINGS 

By Bro. Jim Greene 

SAGITTA: 
The keystone of an arch.  The abscissa 

of a curve. 

SADDUCEES: (ZEDUKIM).  A 

SECT CALLED FROM ITS 

FOUNDER Dadoc, who lived about 

250 years B.C.  They denied the 

resurrection, a future state, and the 

existence of angels.  The Sadducees 

are often mentioned in the New 

Testament, the Talmud, and the 

Midrash.  The tenets of the Sadducees 

are noticed as contrasted with those of 

the Pharisees.  While Jesus 

condemned the Sadducees and the 

Pharisees, he is nowhere found 

criticizing the acts, words, or doctrine 

of the third sect of the Jews, the 

Essenes; wherefore, it has been 

strongly favored that Jesus was 

himself one of the last-named sect, 

who in many excellent qualities 

resembled Freemasons. 

SALUTEM: 

When the Romans wrote friendly 

letters, they prefixed the letter S as the 

initial of Salutem, or health, and thus 

the written expressed a wish for the 

health of his correspondent.  At the 

head of Masonic documents we often 

find this initial letter thrice repeated, 

thus: s..s..s.., with the same 

signification of Health, Health, Health.  

It is equivalent to the English 

expression “Thrice Greeting”.              

           ref: Freemasonry Encyclopedia  

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Tuesday, June 7,  6:00 Practice  

         

Sunday June 12
th

 

Pancake Breakfast 

     8:00 am – noon     

   

Tuesday, June 14
th

 – Eat 6:00 pm 

50 year pin presentation 

 Stated meeting 7:00pm 

Second Degree 

 

Sunday, June 19 

HAPPY FATHER’S  DAY 

 

Tuesday, June 21
st
   – 6:00 Practice 

 

Monday, June 27, 

District School of Instruction 

Billings Lodge 

Eat 6:00 pm - School 7:00 pm 

 

Tuesday, June 28
th

  – Eat 6:00 pm 

              Stated Meeting – 7:00 pm              

****************************  
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PANCAKES & MORE 

 

SUNDAY, June 12
th

  

8:00 AM – NOON 

 

INVITE YOUR FAMILY, 

FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS FOR 

ALL YOU CAN EAT!  
 

Pancakes, scrambled eggs, bacon, sausage, 

hash browns,  biscuits & gravy, juice and 

coffee!   

Price $7.00 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

 

PEASE PLAN TO HELP IN PREPARING 

THE FOOD AS WELL AS SERVING.  

EXTRA SPECIAL HELP IS NEEDED IN 

CLEAN UP!  DON’T LET JUST A FEW DO 

ALL THE WORK, COME OUT AND DO 

YOUR PART.  

 

 

 

June  Birthdays 

 

June 1, Walter Demmitt; June 5, Daniel Jones; 

and Jerry Dodd; June 14, Alan Blankenship; 

June 17, Terry Harris; June 24, Ed Verrill and 
Jeffrey Brown; June 25, Tim King and Joe 

Meyers 

 

Webmaster – W. Bro. Keith Oxby 

continues to do our website from 

England.  If you have anything  you 

would like to see on it, email him at 

ozarkenglishman@gmail.com  or 

just  drop him a little note.   

******************************* 

 

F.A.T.H.E.R.S. 

 

“F”aithful 

“A”lways there 

“T”rustworthy 

“H”onoring 

“E”ver-loving 

“R”ighteous 

“S”upportive 

 

Author Unknown 
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